
Legislators, 
 
I have always believed that we Vermonters are a special kind of people; kind,  resourceful and 
proud to help our neighbors in need. 
 
While Bill H.57 is trying to affirm that women are intelligent enough to make important 
decisions about themselves, it is short-sighted by making it acceptable for women to kill a child 
in utero without consequence even though the killing of adults by another person is considered 
murder.   
 
How can we Vermonters value children and adults so differently?  
 
We need to positively affirm women by providing other alternatives to what this bill is offering.  
Let us use our Vermonter resourcefulness to help our neighbor. 
 
As a Catholic and a citizen of this state, I oppose H.57 and the unrestricted access to abortion at 
any stage of pregnancy. 
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara J. Mercure 
150 Olde Orchard Lane 
Shelburne, Vermont 
Bjkmerc@comcast.net 
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